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Booth, Elliott

From: NI Enquiries
Sent: 11 April 2024 08:53
To: Gatwick Airport
Subject: FW: Your Ref TR020005  Interested Party Ref GATW-S573156

Categories: Deadline, EO

 
 

From: Peter Chappell   
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 12:29 PM 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Your Ref TR020005 Interested Party Ref GATW-S573156 
 

You have written to me because you say you have not got my email. You have now. 
  
Please register my strongest opposition to proposed expansion, no doubt none of the directors have to be 
bothered by aircraft flying overhead the way residents under the flight path do in Dormansland. 
Forty or fifty years ago this village was a peaceful place to live, by creeping expansion it is getting to the 
point where it no longer is. When I spoke to somebody at Gatwick about aircraft flying overhead and the 
noise, I was told that I don’t live under the flight path. Tell the airlines that starting with Emirates. 
  
Peter Chappell 

 
 

 
  
  

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, 
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if 
you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and 
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has 
taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage 
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the 
Inspectorate. 
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 You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important  




